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DISCONTINUANCE NOTICE: IFS-2600 Fire Alarm Control Panel 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

In our continuous effort to improve our product offering and meet changing regulatory 

requirements, NOTIFIER is discontinuing the IFS-2600 series Conventional Fire Alarm 

Control Panel.  

 

It is our intention to continue to offer replacement boards for the discontinued product 

until the cost of circuit board components are prohibitive or vendor supplied 

components become obsolete. 

 

The CFP-16 series is the recommended alternative to the IFS-2600 series. Please 

contact your Notifier Systems Consultant to discuss specific IFS-2600 replacement 

application or support questions and technical questions should be directed to 

NOTIFIER technical support. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
James Edwards 

Product Manager 

 


